
From: AN DONALD   
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 9:38 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca>; anne.kang.mla@leg.bc.ca 
Subject: SISTER/FRIENDSHIP CITY RELATIONSHIP WITH YANGZHOU OF CHINA 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  
 
Dear Mayor Mike Hurley: 
We hate to bother but feel privileged to be able to write this letter to pass this message to your 
kind attention that  
City of Yangzhou in Jiangsu Province of China is interested in a sister/friendship city relationship 
with City of Burnaby. 
We know that City of Burnaby has signed agreements with quite a few cities in China but  
City of Yangzhou is very special as a canal city with a history of 2500 years and a population of 
4.6 millions.  
It is one of the most beautiful and developed cities in China.  
People of Yangzhou are hard-working, friendly, open-minded, sincere and generous.  
Enclosed you will see an introduction of Yangzhou for your information. 
Joanna Wu just met high level officials of Yangzhou in Yangzhou, China and they asked Joanna 
Wu to transfer their message of friendship to  
Mayor of Burnaby. 
Your favorable consideration in this matter will be highly appreciated. 
Sincerely, 
Joanna Wu 
Donald An 
Superior International Education & Immigration Consultancy Services Ltd. 
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